Delta Kappa Gamma Society International

Alpha Tau Chapter

April 4, 2009 Minutes

· The Alpha Tau Chapter met Saturday, April 4, 2009 at 9:30 am at Church House Banquets in Halfway. President Julie Yowell called the meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance. Members opened by Singing Grace before the brunch.
· Laura Boyd, Bolivar Intermediate School Principal, presented a program
· February minutes were accepted
· Treasurer’s report: Cay Sergent

· There was no correspondence to present
· Committee Reports: 
· Membership: Becky Stokes  presented the application of Mrs. Tisha Clawson with remarks by Magda Neill

· Scholarship: Cay Sergent presented scholarship checks to Jenny Oglesbee and Kerri Criner
· Unfinished Business:

· Project Hope continues
· Delta State Convention was discussed. Faye will be in charge of the conference on April 17-19, 2009 at the Clarion Hotel in Springfield. Vanessa Maze discussed plans and passed a sign-up sheet for volunteers for assistance.

· New Business:

· The chapter voted unanimously to offer membership to Mrs. Tisha Clawson
· Announcements:

· Thank you to our hostess
· Thank you to Laura Boyd, Mary Miller and the Research committee
· Congratulations to Jenny Oglesbee and Kerri Criner on their scholarships
· Delta Kappa Gamma song
· Meeting adjourned.
